
 

 

Sugar Bush Township 
December 11, 2018 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:34pm by Chairman, Darold Krenz. 
Pledge to the flag was given. 
 
Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to accept the Clerk’s report as read. 
 
 
 CEMETERY:   Henry reported on the cemetery sign-tabled 
 
 FIRE:     Joel reported that the next fire meeting is in January. 
 

ROADS:   Darold reported on putting down chloride on Brune Rd.  The county will not get 
involved but whoever they contract with the name will be given to us and we 
can contract directly with them. 

 
WEEDS:   Knutson rates for 2019 were shared with the board.  It is to be set up for the 2nd   

week in July. 
 
ZONING:  The Zoning Board presented the following Land Use Permit for approval by the 

Town Board.   
 

Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to approve the recommendation from the Zoning 
Board for a Land Use Permit for John Hampson for a small shed at 3789 
Mission Rd NE, Bemidji. 
 

 CLERK:  Handed out the MN Assoc. of Township financial report. 
Noted that the re-organizational meeting will be held on January 8, 2019, 
followed by the Town Board Meeting.  

 
Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to approve Check # 6976 thru 69768 and #02191 
 
Mail was gone through-no action needed. 
 
Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
_________________________________  ______________________________ 
Judy Krenz, Clerk/Treasurer    Darold Krenz, Chairman 
  

 
 



 

 

 


